

Date: November 17th, 2022

Dr. Andrey Kortunov Director General Russian International Affairs Council (RIAC)

Dear Dr. Kortunov,

I would like to convey to you our gratitude for your highly valued presence and active participation at our conference, the **9**th **Abu Dhabi Strategic Debate (ADSD)**: "The World Order: Shaping of the New Great Game", which was held on November 14 - 15, 2022.

Emirates Policy Center, the leading think tank in the region, thank you and very much appreciate your contribution to the success of our conference.

We wish you all the best and hope to see you again in our 10th ADSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ebtesam Al-Ketbi President